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Hello everyone, it’s Mrs Eadie here again! 
I hope you are all managing to stay safe and well and that you enjoyed your first week of home learning. 

I wonder if anyone listened to the 7 free songs and activities from ‘Out of the Ark’ last week which I mentioned in my last week’s message?  Let me know what you thought of them. Which was your favourite song? Keep a note in your daily diary (if you’re keeping one) any you would like to sing more of in school on our return. You will be delighted to know that there are another 7 songs on their website free for us to use this week. Just go to www.outoftheark.co.uk and hey Presto, another week of singing!! Yippee!!

I am in the process of putting together some songs that we sing in school. Just have them on in the background and sing along as you’re playing or working. I hope that you are singing every day......it’s very good for you!!
If you have any questions about music or you would like me to put a particular song on the website please feel free to contact me. My  e-mail is jeadie@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk and I’d be delighted to hear from you.
I am loving seeing your posts on instagram and think you are all amazing, working hard and doing some fabulous things with your parents!
Don’t forget to start the morning with your usual wakeup, shake up song , then shake your sillies out, or move....and freeze. There are loads of singing and dancing activities to do. Keep active, keep SINGING!!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1gUbdNbu6ak
(there’s an advert on here first for cars but skip and Wake up Shake up after!)

ENJOY WEEK 2
MRS EADIE
30/03/2020 

